

PUBLIC NOTICE

Jim Hogg County ISD intends to apply for the Elementary and Secondary School Emergency Relief Fund (ESSER III Grant) for the first round of the district's allocation of \$2,793,955. The funds will be used according to allowable uses of funds to include:

- Address learning loss of students during school closures
- Prepare schools for reopening
- Testing, repairing and upgrading projects to improve indoor air quality and reduce risk of virus transmission
- Allowable costs under ESEA, IDEA, AEFLA and Carl Perkins CTE.

Public input into the district's grant application is requested and can be submitted by attending the Special Board Meeting on Thursday, May 27, 2021 at 6:00pm at the Administration Building, 210 W. Lucille, Hebbronville, Texas.

For questions, please call 361-527-3203 Ext. 2102

Jim Hogg County ISD

would like to hear from Our community!

Your input on how we can best support student learning, student health, and safety in Jim Hogg ISD is important to us.

In the coming weeks, Jim Hogg ISD will be applying for the the Elementary and Secondary School Emergency Relief (ESSER III) federal grant program.

This grant will be a considerable funding source for JHCISD over the next several school years.

Here are two ways for you to share your thoughts and ideas with us.

- Join us in person at 6:00PM on Thursday, May 27th at the Elementary Cafetorium located at 100 W. Lucille St.
- Visit the Jim Hogg ISD website for a link to our community survey. Our survey is open now through 7:00PM on May 27th.



We invite you to be our partner in achieving our mission of ensuring high levels of learning for ALL!

